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7 July 2022 Response to 
petition: 
‘Pedestrian 
Crossing for 
Birmingham 
Road, Aldridge, 
enabling the 
safety of school 
children’ 

S106 funding schemes in Aldridge to 
be reviewed to see if any funding 
could be secured for the crossing in 
this way.   

Katie Moreton In Progress  The Development 
Monitoring Officer 
who starts on 3 
October will provide 
improved resource 
to review this 
matter. Unlikely that 
previous S106 funds 
can be used as 
each S106 specifies 
what works the 
obligations are to 
cover as it has to be 
related specifically 
to the development 
proposed. 


